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303—106 Base Line Rd West, London N6J 3V3 — 12 June 2015

London Advisory Conunittee on Heritage
City of london

(Attention of Betty Mercier, Committee Secretary):

It has recently come to my attention that two national
historical plaques have been removed from parks in London
— the “Boundary Waters Treaty” plaque from Gibbons Park and
the “William Saunders” plaque from Campbell Memorial Park.

Yours truly,
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Charles Addington


